
Proposed City Council District 4 Boundary Description: 

Begin at the centerline intersection of N 18th Avenue and E Baars Street; thence 
southerly along the centerline of N 18th Avenue to the centerline intersection of N 

18th Avenue and E Cross Street; thence easterly along the centerline of E Cross 
Street to the centerline intersection of N 19th Avenue and E Cross Street; thence 

southerly along the centerline of N 19th Avenue to the centerline intersection of N 
19th Avenue and the westbound lane of Lakeview Avenue; thence easterly along the 

westbound lane of E Lakeview Avenue to the the centerline intersection of E 
Lakeview Avenue and Yates Avenue; thence southerly along Yates Avenue to the 
centerline intersection of Yates Avenue and East Mallory Street and the northern 

line of Census Block 2035 of census tract 9 of Escambia County Florida per official 
map of the 2020 United States Census; thence easterly along the northern line of 

said census block 2035 to the western shoreline of Bayou Texar; thence southerly 
along the western shoreline of Bayou Texar to the intersection of the shoreline of 
Bayou Texar and E Cervantes Street; thence easterly following the E Cervantes 

Street Bridge to the eastern shoreline of Bayou Texar; thence easterly to the 
northwest corner of Census Block 1009 of census tract 10.02 of Escambia County 

Florida per the official map of the 2020 United States Census; thence southerly and 
westerly along the western line of said census block 1009 to the southern line of 
said census block 1009; thence easterly along the southern line of said census 

block 1009 to the intersection of the northeast corner of said census block 1009 
and E Lee Street; thence easterly to the shoreline of Pensacola Bay; thence 

northerly along the shoreline of Pensacola Bay to the northeast corner of Census 
Block 2003 of census tract 10.02 of Escambia County, Florida per official map of the 
2020 United States Census; thence westerly along the northern line of said census 

block 2003 to the intersection of the northern line of said census block 2003 and 
Scenic Highway; thence southerly along Scenic Highway to the centerline 

intersection of Scenic Highway and the eastbound lane of Hyde Park Road; thence 
westerly along the eastbound lane of Hyde Park Road to the intersection of Hyde 
Park Road and Hyde Park Place; thence westerly along the westbound lane of Hyde 

Park Road to the centerline intersection of Hyde Park Road and Bayou Boulevard; 
thence northerly and westerly along Bayou Boulevard to the centerline intersection 

of Bayou Boulevard and the northeast bound lane of Firestone Boulevard; thence 
northerly and easterly along the northeast bound lane of Firestone Boulevard to the 
centerline intersection of Firestone Boulevard and Summit Boulevard; thence 

westerly and northerly along the centerline of the northwest bound lane of Summit 
Boulevard to the northeast corner of Census Block 4005 of census tract 10.01 of 

Escambia County, Florida per official map of the 2020 United States census; thence 
westerly along the northern line of said census block 4005 to the northwest corner 
of Census Block 4006 of census tract 10.01 of Escambia County Florida per official 

map of the 2020 United States Census; thence westerly along the northern line of 
said census block 4006 to the centerline intersection of Summit Boulevard and N 

12th Avenue; thence westerly and southerly along N 12th Avenue to the centerline 
intersection of N 12th Avenue and Texar Drive; thence easterly along the centerline 

of Texar Drive to E Texar Drive; thence easterly along the centerline of E Texar 
Drive to the centerline intersection of E Texar Drive and N 18th Avenue; thence 



southerly along N 18th Avenue to the centerline intersection of N 18th Avenue and E 
Baars Street; thence westerly along E Baars Street to the point of beginning.  


